
YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 

 

Date: 19th January 2023           Circular No: 107/YIS/AS/22-23/107 
Dear parents, 

 

SUB : HOLIDAY IN VIEW OF REPUBLIC DAY 2023 : CBSE SECTION 
 

Kindly be informed that 26th January 2023 (Thursday) will be a holiday for students of KG to Grade 

XII (CBSE Section), on account of 74th Republic Day. However, students of Cambridge Section will 

have regular classes. 
 

Flag Hoisting will be done in school premises at 8am followed by Sports Valedictory function. 

Students who had won Medals (1st/2nd/3rd position holders) are 

invited to attend flag hoisting ceremony & Sports Valedictory 

function.  
 
 

Let us pledge to always keep the tricolour high and rising. 

Happy Republic Day! 
 

Warm Regards, 
 

 
 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 
Principal 
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